
 

Memo 
 

 
 

 

Date:  August  10 , 2020  

 

To:  Members of the Board od County Commissioners  

From:   Elaine Hyman, Chair, Durham Planning Commission 

Subject:  2019 Planning Commission Annual Report 

 

In compliance with the Planning Interlocal Agreement, I am submitting this report on behalf of the 
Durham City-County Planning Commission.  The report covers the 2019 calendar year. 

During the period of January 1, 2019 through December 31, 2019, the Commission heard six 
plan amendments, 24 zoning map changes, seven UDO text amendments, one plan and the 
Annual Work Program.  

Overall member attendance was good, with most members attending at least 90% of the 
meetings. 
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